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Kashmir Rally
An Appeal for Calm and Patience

All necessary arrangements are under way for a peaceful rally on this Sunday,
September 22M in front of NRG Park, in support for our sisters and brothers in
Kashmir. The response from the Houston Muslim community has been very
encouraging and positive for which we thank Allah (swt) for His help and blessing,
Alhamdulillah.

Let us all remember that it is a PEACEFUL RALLY for human rights and justice, and it
is our duty to act in such disciplined and peaceful manners with dignity.

We advise the community members to keep in mind the purpose and objective of this
rally which is to raise our collective voice against the injustice and treatment of people of
Kashmir, and to do so we need to stay calm and peaceful and do not react to any
provocations or altercations in any form or shape. Such a negative behavior will only
harm our efforts to raise awareness in America and impress on our elected

leaders and government to support the cause of people of Kashmir.

ISGH will not support any kind of disturbance caused by the rally participants and will
seek the assistance of law enforcement to deal with such issues.

We appeal to all stay calm and disciplined throughout the rally.

Your peaceful cooperation will add value and significance to the cause of the oppressed
in Kashmir. We thank all of you for your patience and forbearance.
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